
 

Maintenance Notice  

Downtime of e-Procurement System (e-PS) 

 

The Procurement Policy Office wishes to inform all users of the e-Procurement System (e-PS) that due to 

maintenance work to be carried out at Government Online Centre, users may experience difficulty accessing the 

system on the following date and times: 

From 00:00 to 14:00 on Saturday 9th October 2021 (Mauritian time) 

 

For further information or assistance, kindly contact the e-Procurement Help Desk on eprocdesk@govmu.org during 

office hours. 

 

Procurement Policy Office 

8th October 2021 
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